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Filing Receipt 

Filing Date - 2023-07-24 11:58:45 AM 

Control Number - 55067 

Item Number - 1017 



July 24,2023 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 

Docket: 55067 - Ramhorm Hill-Dunham Transmission Line 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Susan Kay Patton. I reside at 1017 Coralberry Drive, Northlake, TX, 76226 in the Laurel 
subdivision/village of Canyon Falls located near I-35W and FM 1171. My intent with this letter to express 
my protest and disagreement with the possibility of the new power line extension running in location E8 
in the Ramhorm Hill-Dunham Transmission Line proposal. 

The impact to this extension at this location would directly impact myself and my children with exposure 
to ELF-EMF exposure. I purchased this home in 2021 and one of the deciding factors was that it was NOT 
adjacent to power lines as other appealing properties presented to me were near existing power lines 
such as those being proposed to now run directly behind my home. As someone at risk to recurrence of 
tumors (had multiple removed previously), anything I can do to lower my risk is a priority to me. 
Additionally, implementing the E8 extension would also increase my property value by reducing it 5-
10%. As a single mother, I am not in a position to lose $25,000 to $50,000+ dollars in property value. 

I would like to also protest C5, C8, C9, E3, and E5 as it directly impacts our nature reserve, walking trails, 
and dog park. These amenities are also critical to our community and children, families, and pets that 
utilize them, including myself, my children, and my pets. The building of this new extension would 
impact Canyon Falls greatly and would like to request another location is selected so our community is 
not be impacted by this proposal. 

There are alternatives available to Oncor that will greatly reduce the number of lives impacted by 
running the new extension south of FM 1171 where residential areas are minimal. C6 and E6 are 
preferred. 

Thank you for your time to review my protest and consideration of this concern. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Kay Patton 
1017 Coralberry Drive 
Northlake, TX 76226 
Laurel - Canyon Falls 


